
Pennsylvania FFA Association 
Special Board Meeting 

November 9, 2020 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Mikara Anderson and the State Officer 
Team conducted opening ceremonies. In attendance were: Mikara Anderson, Cody 
Lehman, Jessica  Herr, Alayna Harrell, Cheyenne Bastian-Brown, Emily O’Brien, Emma 
Musser, Michael Brammer, Alexandra Barzydlo, Ayla Miller, Amy Kline, Annette Gray, 
Carole Fay, Doug Masser, Doug Brown, Jodie Hoover, Mark Anderson, Nate 
Schanbacher, Renee Cambruzzi, Ron Frederick, Sherisa Nailor, Sarah Sparks, Dr. Kevin 
Curry, Kelly Bier 
 
Brammer presented the updated financial report. He answered any questions asked by 
the group. 
 
ACES/SLLC Decision: Brammer presented on the ACES/SLLC decision. Discussion was 
had, and many felt the best option was to move both conferences to a virtual setting, so 
that all students and advisors across the state could attend.  
Kline/Brown moved for in-person ACES and SLLC to be cancelled and moved to be fully 
virtual events. 
Bastian Brown/Lehman moved to concur. Motion passed. 
 
PAFFA Foundation: Sparks reported on upcoming fundraisers. The Calendar Sale as well 
as Pennsylvania FFA Apparel Sale.  
 
Brammer made announcements and reported that 240 total keystone degree applications 
have been submitted.  
 
Announcements were made – Next meeting is December 11 at a time to be determined. 
The meeting was adjourned with closing ceremonies at 4:08 pm.  
 
Sincerely,   
 
Mike Brammer – Executive Director  

 
 
Jessica Herr – FFA State Secretary 

 
 
 


